
From: Patson Syula <patsonsyula@yahoo.com> 

Subject: MARCH CHURCH OUTREACH REPORT 

 

To: HWY 36, BUFFALO GAP, LAKE BROWNWOOD, DAUGHERTY STREET AND GORMAN 

CHURCHES OF CHRIST, 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ. 

Greetings to you in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ. We are doing well as family. 

FIVE PEOPLE REDEDICATED THEIR LIVES TO THE LORD - RIVER VIEW CHURCH OF CHRIST. 

On 13/03/2022 I preached at the four month old church River View. The church is growing very 
steadily numerically, the attendance in that Sunday was 121 people. Five people came forward and 
requested for prayers and were prayed for restoration. The church has alot of children. I highly     
appreciated for the funds of purchasing benches. Members are now able to sit comfortably as they 
worship their creator.  More is needed to develop able local leaders to run the new church.  More 
leadership lessons are needed. 

GOWELL AREA GOSPEL MEETING UNDER WAY                                                                       
Gowell Church is doing well. Well, we are very busy preparing for the area Gospel meeting which 
will be held in first week of the month of May 2022. We need your prayers for God to bless all we 
need for the meeting. 

May the goodness of God be upon you always.  
 
In His Service,  
Patson and Marg Syula  
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